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Wisconsin Electnc m couw
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. _ ?046. MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

November 5, 1984

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors, Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
RADIOACTIVE WASTE PROCESS CONTROL PROGRAM
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Our letter dated August 1, 1984 provided the latest
revision of our radioactive waste process control program (PCP).
We had originally submitted our PCP as Attachment 4 to our
October 7, 1983 letter, " Modification to Change Request No. 33 I
Radiological Effluent Technical Specifications". The October 7
letter also included a copy of each of the procedures indexed by the
PCP.

Enclosed are copies of all Wisconsin Electric PCP
procedures which have been revised since our October 7,1983
submittal. We are submitting these revisions in response to a
request by members of your staff at a meeting held on October 11,
1984 concerning our radiological effluent Technical Specifications.

You will note that the PCP references several vendor
procedures. The majority of these vendor procedures contain
information which is proprietary to the vendor and subject to
withholding from public disclosure. These vendor procedures are
based on generic procedures which we understand have previously
been made available to the NRC. In addition, the vendor topical
reports upon which these procedures are based have been provided
to the NRC.

She Id you have any further questions concerning this
matter, please contact us.
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Vice Presi en -Nuclear Power
C. W. Fay
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